
Dear Dr. Penfield, 

McGILL UNIVERSITY 
MONTREAL. CANADA 

February 22nd, 1943. 

Thank you very much indeed for the reports 
which accompanied your letter of February 11th. My $tudy of 
them was delayed somewhat by a trip to Minneapolis , but I 
have today gone through both your own report and Dr. Kershman~ 
with a great deal of care. They seem to me to set forth the 
situation in admirable terms, and I am taking the liberty of 
forwarding copies with the attached letters to the people 
most concerned. lan Mackenzie and Brigadier Meakins have 
already indicated that they wish to see me when I am in ottawa 
next Friday, and I assume that this is one of the subjects on 
the agenda, so that it will be very useful to have your report 
in their hands before the discussion begins. 

As soon as any definite information comes to 
me I naturally want to talk the matter over ~ith you again , 
and meanwhile , with best personal wishes, I remain , 

Dr. W. Penfield, 
Neurological lnstitute. 
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